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Jennifer Smith

From: Carla Lundgren
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 11:31 AM
To: Jennifer Smith
Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel PLN50880 SPR/CUP (Comments on the MDNS)
Attachments: comments on MDNS.docx

 
 

 
Carla Lundgren 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3763  
 
Planning and Community Development service hours:  

 Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday 
 Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday 

 
Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar 
 
 

From: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 6:30 PM 
To: Carla Lundgren <clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel PLN50880 SPR/CUP (Comments on the MDNS) 
 
 
 

 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 
 
Planning and Community Development Service Hours 

 Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday 
 Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday 

Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar 
 
 

From: kjell445@yahoo.com <kjell445@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 5:32 PM 
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To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Winslow Hotel PLN50880 SPR/CUP (Comments on the MDNS) 
 
I am submitting the attached correspondence to challenge and request changes to the November 25, 2019 'Notice of 
Mitigated Determination of  Nonsignificance' by the City of Bainbridge Island Planning and Community Development 
Director on the above referenced property. Please post this under public comments on the Winslow Hotel SPR/CUP 
application and forward it to the Hearing Examiner in a timely manner for the January 23, 2020 public hearing. 


